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November 20, 2023


Memo

RE: Deleting Iowa Code § 256.51(1)(e) as amended by § 1365 of SF514:


[bookmark: _GoBack]With the alignment of the State Library of Iowa into the Department of Administrative Services (DAS), DAS and the State Library are seeking to update outdated languages and references to programs that have changed or are no longer operable to ensure consistency with current operations and Code requirements. The State Library has not completed a biennial unified plan of service and service delivery in the past ten years and there are no discussions to do so moving forward. The State Library and the Area Education Agencies have discussed the unified plan and while the plan itself did not materialize, all services to public and school libraries have been covered.
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